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Environment Committee:  August 13, 2019

Business Item 2019-224:

Master Utility Agreement with the Minnesota 

Department of Transportation for Interceptor 

9004-1
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Project Area
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• Cured-In-Place Pipe Lining of Elm Creek Interceptor at I-94 Crossing

– Access to this section requires closing I-94 ramps

– Rehabilitation of 200 LF of 42-inch pipe

• Rehabilitation Manholes MH31, MH32, and MH33

• MnDOT Agreement will allow work to be completed while MnDOT is planning 

to close affected ramps.

Project Scope
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• That the Metropolitan Council authorize the Regional Administrator to 

negotiate and execute a Master Utility Agreement 19I037 with the Minnesota 

Department of Transportation (MnDOT) for Interceptor 9004-1.

Proposed Action
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Questions

Tim Wedin

Interceptor Engineering Assistant Manager, Technical Services

651-602-4571

Timothy.Wedin@metc.state.mn.us
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